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Via Electronic Tariff System 
 
July 25, 2011 
 
 
The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
SUBJECT: United Water New Rochelle Inc. 
  Purchased Water Adjustment Surcharge (PWAS) 
  Case No. 09-W-0824 – Order Adopting the Terms of the Joint Proposal and  
  Establishing a Four-Year Rate Plan Issued and Effective October 15 2010  
 
  Tariff Filing 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Enclosed for filing is the Purchased Water Adjustment Surcharge Statement, Statement No. 9, 
effective July 26, 2011.   
 
This Statement corrects the Purchased Water Adjustment Surcharge Statement, Statement No. 
8, effective July 1, 2011 which inaccurately reflected the surcharge amount as $0.5850 instead 
of the $0.0585 as calculated.   
 
The company will be crediting the customers who were billed incorrectly. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Kelly Lo Russo 
Associate Rate Analyst 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: J.  Cagle (w/enc.) 
 K. Doherty (w/enc.) 
 J. Evensen (w/enc.) 
 V. Chalanick (w/enc.) 
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